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Please support this bill, and support more careful planning to avoid putting 

neighborhoods in danger. We should not have to put some people in danger to 

create jobs.  Very careful planning is needed for industrial facilities, especially those 

anywhere near residential neighborhoods, schools and hospitals. Current rules are 

not careful enough.  


